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Dear Friends of Carroll College:
Much has changed at Carroll College in the course of this past year. We have seen 
buildings rise, and a president depart. We met major milestones in the Mind Body Sprit 
campaign—the largest capital campaign in school history and have entered the final year 
of our five-year strategic plan, reaching and refining goals along the way. We have much 
to reflect on and much to look forward to in the days and months ahead. 

As an institution entering a year of transition, we benefit in this moment of stillness as we deliberate and recalibrate. We have 
the opportunity to take measure of our accomplishments, acknowledge our successes, and refresh our vision for the future. 
But there is also productivity in transition. 

We recognize the great privilege we have been given to shepherd the college through this transition and we do not view this 
as a fallow year. We have a lot to build upon and our attention is focused, yet open to the possibilities. We are identifying new 
opportunities for growth and putting in place load-bearing strategies that support our mission.

As we assess where we have been and where we are headed, we are very grateful for the many ways our donors and 
benefactors engage with Carroll College and contribute to it. We would not be the college we are, nor be able to realize the 
future we envision, without your generous and continued support of our students and our mission.

The pages of this 2016-2017 Annual Report recognize the many individuals who have helped make progress and 
transformation possible at Carroll College. As you read through the highlights of the widespread accomplishments of our 
Carroll community, take pride in knowing how important your contributions are in making a difference for our students and 
our collective future.

Thank you for helping us educate and prepare our students not for school, but for life.

REV. STEPHEN C. ROWAN, PhD		  JOHN D. WALDA 
Interim President  			   Chair, Carroll College Board of Trustees
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Mr. Dan Abdo
Dick and Margaret Anderson
Anonymous (6)
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph D. Beausoleil
Mr. Frank L. Becky
Dr. William G. (Jerry) Berberet
Mr. Wiliam O. Bouten
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Brakovec
Daniel and Theresa Brooke
Mrs. Donna Kelly Burgess
Dr. and Mrs. Richard S. Buswell
Dr. and Mrs. J. Patrick Byorth
Dr. LeRoy J. and Irene 

Ann (Jones) Byrd
Candace A. Cain
Dr. Kenneth V. Carpenter
William and Mary Jo Chase in 

memory of their son Bryan
George and Helen Christensen
Ms. Patricia J. Chvatal
The Most Reverend Elden F. Curtiss
Steve and Kori Dee
Dr. and Mrs. Tim A. Dernbach
Brian Donahue
Barry and Ruby Donahue
The Reverend William A. Dornbos
Larry and Kathy Dreyer
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Etchart
Mark and Lynn Etchart
Mrs. Karen Barclay Fagg and 

The Honorable Russell Fagg
Jean E. Faure
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph J. Filson
Christopher (Scott) and Toni Gragg
Frank and Bonnie Gruber

The Reverend Thomas P. Haffey
Dr. and Mrs. Wayne Hansen
The Monsignor Joseph D. Harrington
The Reverend James J. Hogan
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin H. Jasmin
Dr. and Mrs. Gregory R. Johnson
Dr. Jeremy Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Kingzett
Mr. Raymond J. Kuntz
Ms. Jo Lasich
Mr. Jerome T. Loendorf
Dr. Thomas C. Longin and 

Ms. Nancy Tillinghast
Mike and Dawn Lopach
Dr. John F. Lowney
The Honorable and Mrs. 

Jeremiah C. Lynch
Mr. and Mrs. James Maierle
The Reverend Stan Malnar, MD
Mr. E. Phil Maronick
Charles and Patricia (Flynn) McCarthy
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Messer
Dr. and Mrs. J. Thomas Mitchell
Joseph T. Mullen, MD
Mr. Michael G. Munck
Mrs. Mary D. Munger
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Murray
The Reverend Joseph B. Oblinger
The Monsignor Kevin S. O’Neill
Mr. Vernon Paronto
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Pasek
Dr. and Mrs. Gordon D. Peters
Joan Poston
Mr. and Mrs. Dale R. Pugh
Mr. and Mrs. Rick J. Pyfer

Dr. William and Jane Quinn
Mrs. Shirley M. Reinig    
Dave and Joyce Roberts
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Roberts
Bruce and Kerrie Robertson
Bob and Louise Robinson
James and Linda Roscoe
Gene Sajcich
Ms. Irene Seavy
Mr. and Mrs. Nelson L. Seeley
Mark and Rosemary Semmens
Mr. and Mrs. Donald 

J. Shaughnessy
The Reverend Daniel B. Shea
Joseph and Cherie Shevlin
Roy F. Simperman
Mrs. Marilyn St. Pierre
Dr. Robert F. Stanchfield
Dr. and Mrs. Robert A. Sterling
Mr. Peter W. Sullivan, CLU, ChFC
Ms. Norma Tirrell
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Trebon
Evie Ugrin
Mrs. James P. Vandergeest
Ms. Mary M. Wamsley
Mrs. Gail Weimar
Mr. and Mrs. Willis J. Wetstein
Dr. Sandra C. Williamson
Dr. William D. Wise

The Legacy Society  honors donors who have made 
a planned gift to Carroll College through trust, bequest or other 
estate plans. These gifts were made prior to July 1, 2017.

JULY2016

Tobias, a 2016 anthrozoology canine 
graduate, started his first job with 
Working Dogs for Conservation, applying 
his scent detection skills to help prevent 
the spread of invasive mussels in the 
Flathead/Glacier Park area. Tobias was 
trained by anthrozoology student Ahnna 
Gordon ‘16.

LEGACY SOCIETY
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Students Marko Prizmic and Kelly Taft spent a week in 
Baltimore, Maryland, with 120 other students from across the 
nation who were training to become Catholic Relief Services 
(CRS) Student Ambassadors. They met with experts from 
CRS about some of the most pressing issues facing humans 
around the world today—human trafficking, refugees fleeing 
violence, and the effects of climate change on the world’s 
poorest citizens. Their role as CRS ambassadors is to help 
educate fellow Carroll students on ways they can speak up 
and make the world a better place.

AUGUST

Anthrozoology professor Dr. 
Erica Feuerbacher received 
a $20,000 grant from the 
WALTHAM Foundation for a 
project to research the effect 
of co-housing on shelter 
dogs. She, along with Carroll 
student Katherine Martineau, 
worked with dogs from the 
Lewis and Clark Humane 
Society in Helena. 

Carroll welcomed 24 high school students 
to campus in July 2016 as part of the 
inaugural St. Kateri Institute for Integrative 
Learning. The institute provides high 
school youth with a spiritual and academic 
experience in nature. It is funded with a 
$355,153 grant from the Lilly Endowment 
Inc.’s High School Youth Theology Institutes 
initiative. In addition to outdoor excursions 
around Helena, the week-long camp 
included a trip to Yellowstone.
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EXCELLENCE, $1 MILLION +
Mr. and Mrs. Gustavo J. Artaza
David and Christine Billion
Diocese of Helena/The Most 

Reverend George L. Thomas
Diocese of Helena Priests
E. L. Wiegand Foundation
Mrs. Mary Alice Fortin
James R. Green Estate
Haynes Foundation
Dr. Earl J. Heller
Howard Hughes Medical Institute
Mary Kelly Estate
Mr. Raymond J. Kuntz
Mr. Jerome T. Loendorf
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene R. Mallette
Mr. and Mrs. E. Phil Maronick
Murdock Charitable Trust
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Myhre
Mr. and Mrs. Warren Nelson
Mr. Terry Payne
Dr. and Mrs. James L. Schneller
Roy F. Simperman
Sodexo, Inc.
US Department of Education
Ms. Betty Wheeler

DISTINCTION, $500,000 TO $999,999
Dick and Margaret Anderson
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Brakovec
Davis Trust
Martha A. Hawkins Estate
MCC, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Messer
Ron and Tarcella Rickman
Schnitzler Corporation
Joseph W. Slobojan Trust
Sullivan Financial Group
Mr. and Mrs. John C. Sullivan
Mr. Peter W. Sullivan, CLU, ChFC
Treacy Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Young

BENEFACTOR, $100,000 TO $499,999
Anderson ZurMuehlen and Co., PC
Anonymous (8)
Arthur Vining Davis Foundation
Bank of America Charitable Gift Fund
Mr. and Mrs. John Baucus
Mr. and Mrs. Frank L. Becky
Dr. William G. (Jerry) Berberet
Blackfoot Telecommunications Group
Dr. James and Caroline Boitano
Mary Catherine Burke Estate
Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway Foundation
Burlington Resources Foundation
Dr. and Mrs. Richard S. Buswell
Dr. and Mrs. J. Patrick Byorth
Dr. LeRoy J. and Irene Ann (Jones) Byrd
Call Family Foundation
Capri, Inc.
Dr. Kenneth V. Carpenter
Yung-Ping J. and Grace Chang
Ms. Patricia J. Chvatal
Dr. Dolores F. Cikrit and Mr. Joseph Schmit
Jack Collishaw
COMAP, Inc.
Mary C. Conlan Estate
Shaun and Mary Ann Corette
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas W. Cotter
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Croisant
Mr. and Mrs. D. Michael Curran
Steve and Kori Dee
Dennis and Phyllis Washington Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry E. Dernbach
Dr. and Mrs. Tim A. Dernbach
Dick Anderson Construction
Brian Donahue
Thomas F. and Diana S. Dowling
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Dumas
Mr. Cliff Edwards
John and Sarah Etchart
Ms. Karen Barclay Fagg and The 

Honorable Russell Fagg
Lana Lee Favero Trust
Dr. and Mrs. Dan Fiehrer

J. Michael and Doris Flinn
The Reverend Thomas R. Flynn
Louise Rankin Galt
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Garrick
Ed Gerspacher
Gochnauer Family Foundation
Mr. Albert Gordon
Dr. James R. Green
Mr. James A. Grenier
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Harding
Harrington Bottling Co.
Donald Harrington
Health Dynamics, Inc.
Heisey Foundation
Helena Arts Council
Robert H. and Mary Ruth Hodges Estate
Dr. Norman J. and Joan Holter
Intermountain West Communications Co.
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin H. Jasmin
Viola Johnson Estate
Dr. and Mrs. Conley G. Lacey
Mr. Robert Lalonde
Mr. Larry Larison
Lilly Endowment, Inc.
Catherine F. Madden Estate
Joseph A. and Clare Maierle
The Reverend Stan Malnar, MD
Charles H. Manson Estate
Margaret A. Cargill Foundation
Maronick Charitable Foundation
Elaine Maronick
Edward P. and Florence Maronick
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Maronick
Mary Alice Fortin Foundation, Inc.
Dean L. Mawdsley Estate
Mary Lou Mawdsley
Laurie McCarthy Estate
The Reverend Robert J. McCarthy Estate
John and Paula McCarvel
Mrs. Patricia F. McClarty
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick and Colleen McCutcheon
Carl and Patricia McFarland Estate
Tim and Charleen McInnis

The 1909 Society  honors cumulative lifetime giving to Carroll College. 
These members distinguish themselves as leaders in the Carroll community for 
their commitment and generosity that provides the college and its students the 
opportunity to pursue excellence. These gifts were made prior to July 1, 2017.

THE 1909 SOCIETY—LIFETIME GIVING
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Gene and Peggy McMahon
Dr. Jack W. McMahon, Jr./Helena 

OB/GYN Associates
Dr. and Mrs. John W. McMahon, Sr.
Billie Jo Meglen
Montana Power Company
Montana Power Foundation, Inc.
Montana State University
Montana University System
Katherine L. Morningstar Trust
Morrison Maierle, Inc.
Joseph T. Mullen, MD
E.R. ‘Chub’ and Mary Munger
National Science Foundation
New West Health Services
Nicholson, Inc./Project Management
Ben Niedermeyer and Joanne Hidaka
Nob Hill Properties, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. James O’Connell
James O’Connell Estate
Dr. and Mrs. Don R. Olson
Opportunity Bank of Montana
Orscheln Industries Foundation
Robert Peccia/Robert Peccia and Associates, Inc.
The Reverend J. Eugene Peoples Estate
Pepsi Cola of Helena
Margaret Perryman
Placer Motors, Inc.
Thomas C. Power Estate
Dr. William and Jane Quinn
Monsignor James M. Ribble Estate
Dave and Joyce Roberts
Mr. and Mrs. Doug Roberts
James E. Rogers
James and Linda Roscoe
Roscoe Steel and Culvert Company
Rosemary and W.J. Gallagher Foundation
Dr. and Mrs. Clarence “Bud” Ryan
Scriver Family Trust
Mr. and Mrs. Nelson L. Seeley
Mark and Rosemary Semmens
The Reverend Daniel B. Shea
The Reverend Jack Sladich Estate
Marjorie E. Sotero Estate
St. Peter’s Hospital
Mrs. Marilyn St. Pierre

Keith and Georgia Stokes/Western Care, Inc.
Bill and Nellie Strausburg
Student Assistance Foundation
Mr. Robert Sullivan
Dr. and Mrs. John P. Thomas, Jr.
Virginia Thompson Estate
Ward and Virginia Thompson
Mr. and Mrs. Herman H. Topel
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Topel
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Trebon
Valley Bank
Vanguard Charitable
Mr. and Mrs. Wallace Waddel
Mr. John Wall
Tom and Sharon Walsh
Bill and Betsey War 
Watkins Shepard Trucking
Weeks Foundation
Wells Fargo
Western Independent Colleges Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Willis J. Wetstein
Thomas and Kimberly Whyte
Dr. John T. Wiegenstein
The William Randolph Hearst Foundations
W.M. Keck Foundation
Young Family Trust, DTD

TRADITION, $50,000 TO $99,999
Allegra Marketing Print and Web
American Council of Learned Societies
Anonymous (3)
Apgar Foundation, Inc.
Atkin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer, and Feld
Mary J. Baker Family Trust
Mr. and Mrs. Norman F. Balko
Bechtel Group, Inc.
Bell Laboratories
John Blake Estate
Rick and Carol Blessinger
Rick Blessinger Estate
Brakovec Family Trust
The Reverend Monsignor Anthony 

Michael Brown Estate
Garry and Kathy Brayko
Candace A. Cain
Ruth Carlson Estate
Caroline Finley Carroll Estate

Jerry and Jan Cashman/Cashman Nursery
Cherry Creek Radio
City of Helena
The Reverend Richard L. Clifford
Cobb Foundation
Dr. and Mrs. Daniel H. Coleman
Columbia Paint Company
Kenneth C. Conroy Estate
Mr. John E. “Jack” Corette
CWG Architects
Mr. Michael Dalton
Dr. Timothy Dernbach, MD, PC
Dowling Studio Architects, PC
Tom and Helene Ellis
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Etchart
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Evans
Jean E. Faure
First Interstate BancSystem Foundation
First Trust Company of Montana
Mrs. Patricia Geary
Dr. Jeffry and Elizabeth Goldes
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph Grimes
Keith and Margaret Hansen
Dr. and Mrs. Harris D. Hanson
Mr. James (Tom) Harrison
Helena Independent Record
Helena Motors, LLC
Mrs. Helen Hoffman
Alden P. Howell Trust
Jane Buttrey Memorial Trust
Dr. and Mrs. Terrance Judge
John J. Kane
Kidder Peabody Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest L. Kradolfer
Ted and Patty Lechner
Lee Foundation
Dr. Thomas C. Longin and Ms. Nancy Tillinghast
Mike and Dawn Lopach
Mr. and Mrs. James Maierle
Marathon Oil Foundation
Hazel Marsh Estate
Martel Construction, Inc.
Masa Annuity Liquidation
Dr. and Mrs. Robert McGhie
The Reverend Francis McInnis

A product of Carroll’s Entrepreneur in Residence 
program, Ty Irving ‘17 and Joe Stoutt ‘16 held a 
launch party of their new company Big Skylines, 
Montana’s first and only designer athletic 
sock company. At the launch, held at fourOsix 
in downtown Helena, they unveiled their first 
product: Helena Hightops. Since then, they have 
expanded their product line to include schools 
from around the state and outdoor-themed 
socks. 

Faculty offices and communal 
spaces in St Charles submain were 
remodeled in the summer of 2016 
to match the striking transformation 
completed in the two previous summers 
of the Father Peoples’ Lobby and first 
floor of St. Charles. The renovations 
provide comfortable, modern areas for our 
students to convene, and inviting spaces 
to welcome visitors to campus.

Guided by Clinical Resource 
Nurse and Carroll nursing alumna 
Annie Young ‘77, Carroll senior 
nursing students learned about 
rural nursing in Montana during 
their clinical at the Granite County 
Medical Center in Philipsburg, 
Montana.  
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THE 1909 SOCIETY—LIFETIME GIVING continued
Mr. and Mrs. John R. McInnis
Helen M. Meldrum Estate
Nellie M. Meyer Trust
Paul and Mary Ann Milhous
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne H. Miller
Mountain West Bank
Dr. and Mrs. E.T. Murphy
Alan and Nancy Nicholson
Mrs. Mary Jean Niklas
Lori O’Connell
The Reverend Thomas M. O’Donnell
Pacific Steel and Recycling
Thomas D. and Carolyn H. Paul
PayneWest Insurance
Philip and Kally Porrini
Joan Poston
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Power
Mr. and Mrs. Clark Pyfer
Mr. and Mrs. Rick J. Pyfer
Qwest Foundation
The Honorable Marc and Theresa Racicot
Harry and Shirley Reinig
Kathryn J. Rinehart Estate
Martha Mae Rivers Estate
Bob and Louise Robinson
The Reverend Stephen C. Rowan, PhD
Dr. John C. Runda
Gene Sajcich
Dr. John L. Scharf
Arthur J. SeilerTrust/Karen Seiler Bohlinger
Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Shaughnessy
Mr. and Mrs. William W. Shropshire, Jr.
Silicon Valley Community Foundation
‘Mr. and Mrs. James D. Sinegal
Smitty’s Fireplace Shop, Inc.
Catherine Spellman Estate
Joseph Spieker/Spieker Sprinklers
Alford Spurzem Estate
Steele-Reese Foundation
Eugene Taconette Estate

Evie Ugrin
United States Military Academy
US Bank
US Bank Billings
Jim and Cindy Utterback
Dr. John T. Vandeberg
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Weimar
Wells Fargo Foundation
Wipfli, LLP

HERITAGE, $25,000 TO 49,999
360 Office Solutions
Thelmer and Patricia Aalgaard
Mike and Gayle Agostinelli
Albatross, LLC
Aaron and Erin Alme
American Chemet Corporation
American Football Coaches Foundation
Anaconda Company
ANAVICUS
Dr. and Mrs. Michael O. Anderson
 Anonymous (3)
Atlantic Richfield Co.
Thaddeus A. Babiak Estate
Drs. Jeff and Shirley Baker
Dr. William and Helen Ballinger
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Barsotti
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph D. Beausoleil
The Honorable Gordon Bennett 

and Ms. Norma Tirrell
Dr. Francis L. and Rosemarie Bertoglio
Bitterroot Motors, Inc.
Mr. John Blake
Blue Cross Blue Shield of Montana
Mr. and Mrs. William C. Blum
Boeing Gift Matching Company
Mr. and Mrs. David Bollinger
Barbara Ann Botz Squeri
Mr. and Mrs. William Brodsky
Daniel and Theresa Brooke
David and Gaynell R. Bruck
Dr. and Mrs. John R. Burgess
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Burke
Mr. and Mrs. J. Patrick Byorth
Robert W. Byorth

Edward F. Callahan
Capital Sports and Western Wear
Cardio-Med Associates, Inc.
Linda Carpenter
Mary and Mike Chaet
William and Mary Jo Chase
Club Marketing and Management 

Services, Inc.
Collishaw Holdings, LLC
The Reverend William K. Connor Estate
Conrad Company
Conrad N. Hilton Foundation
Dr. Kenneth C. Conroy
Sarajane (Sallie) Corette
Mr. Everett T. Crumley
The Most Reverend Elden F. Curtiss
D.A. Davidson and Co.
Mr. William Darcy
Diamond Dream Wholesale and Supply
Mr. and Mrs. Norbert Donahue
D. Jane (Beach) Doty
John C. and Jody Doubek, III
Leo E. Dougherty
Bob M. and Anne (Moylan) Douglas
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Downey
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Downs
Major General James Duffy
Dufresne Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Dunn
Daniel and Marilyn Durkin
Dan and Marilyn Durkin Family Foundation
Edwards, Frickle and Culver
Engineers Without Borders - USA
Mr. and Mrs. Leif Erickson
Joe and Patt Etchart
Mark and Lynn Etchart
Irene C. Everett Trust
Exergy Development Group, LLC
Farmers Insurance Group
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
First Montana Land Title Company
First Security Bank of Helena
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Ray and Joyce FitzSimmons
Timothy and Karen Fox
Friends of Carroll
David and Mary Gaines
Dr. and Mrs. Mitchell Gallagher
Dr. Thomas L. George
Margaret Glynn
Christopher (Scott) and Toni Gragg
The Reverend William Greytak
Dr. Paul Grmoljez
Jim and Sandra Gross
Gruber Enterprises/Mr. and Mrs. Frank Gruber
Mr. Sinan Guler
John and Susan Haffey
Dr. and Mrs. Jim D. Hardwick
Dr. and Mrs. Brian Harrington
The Monsignor Joseph D. Harrington
Helena Abstract and Title
Marty and Gretchen Heller
Parker Heller
Dr. Cindy Hollenbaugh
Mr. Ralph E. Holmes and Ms. 

Judith M. Johnston
Dr. Norman J. and Joan Holter
Dr. M. Brooke Hunter
J. Willard Marriott Foundation
Dr. Martin Janout
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Jernigan
Angela and Ian Johnstone
Jorgenson’s Holiday Motel
Junkermier, Clark, Campanella, Stevens, PC
Mrs. Marie R. Kall
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Kasperick
Kevin R. and Kimberly Kelley
Mary E. Keller Estate
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick R. Kelly
Dr. and Mrs. Francis J. Kerins
Dr. Shelley Killen
Rudolph J. Klune Trust
Barbara Koessler

Ms. Mary Koutecky
Rajesh and Sandra Schneider Lall
Drs. Stan and Sonya Lamb
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Lang
Mr. and Mrs. William Lannan
Lithia Chrysler Dodge of Helena
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Loendorf
James J. Lopach
The Honorable and Mrs. Jeremiah C. Lynch
Gordon E. Madson Estate
Mallette Family, LLC
Mike and Margo Mansfield
Margaret Anderson Construction
Shirley R. Maronick
Dr. and Mrs. Michael McCarthy
Tom and Janeen McCarvel
Mr. Michael McGloin
Jerry McGowan
The Reverend Patrick C. McGurk
McHugh Mobile Home Park
Charles N. McKenna
Mr. and Mrs. Michael F. McMahon
Mergenthaler Transfer
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Mezger
Dr. and Mrs. John Michelotti
Daniel and Rhonda Molloy, MD, PC
Dr. and Mrs. John Monson
Montana Broom and Brush Supply
Montana Community Foundation
Montana Eyecare
Mr. and Mrs. Robert F. Morgan
Dean L. and David J. Morigeau
Mountain Springs Spas
Mr. Michael C. and Mrs. Tina Mundt
Dr. and Mrs. John C. Murphy
Mrs. Isabel Niklas
NorthWestern Energy
Norwest Investment Management and Trust
The Reverend Joseph B. Oblinger
Dr. and Mrs. Albert Olszewski
Gregory and Anita O’Neil
Dr. and Mrs. Gordon Peters
Michael and Lori Peterson
Eric and Anne Phillips
Power Townsend Company
PPG Industries Foundation
The Reverend James H. Provost
Mr. and Mrs. Dale R. Pugh
Mrs. Mary S. Pyfer
Drs. Matt and Maureen Quinn
Reporter Big Sky Office (POPS)
Dr. and Mrs. John (Michael) Roach
Robert and Dolores Buril Foundation
Bruce and Kerrie Robertson
Genevieve Roman Estate
Mrs. Emily Roscoe
Mr. William P. Roscoe, Jr.

Mr. Mike W. Sampson
Sandy Mac’s Distributing
Mr. and Mrs. David A. Schlosser
Ward and Mary Gayle Shanahan
The Monsignor Donald W. Shea
William P. Sherman
Joseph and Cherie Shevlin
Dr. and Mrs. Gerald Shields
Dr. and Mrs. Michael R. Spieker
Robert M. St. John, MD
Dr. and Mrs. Timothy Stanaway
Mr. Ken Stenger
Clara Cornelius Sterling Estate
Dr. and Mrs. Robert A. Sterling
Stockman Bank of Montana
The Reverend Bernard J. Sullivan Estate
Ms. Dannette Sullivan
Benjamin Swig
Dr. Bill Tacke and Ms. Barbara Teberg
Mr. and Mrs. Rich Thornton, CPA
Jim and Kathleen Trudnowski
Mr. and Mrs. Neil Ugrin
Valley Sand and Gravel, LLC
John and Martha Walda
Ms. Sarah W. Walsh
Mrs. Dolores Ann Walther
Warren L. Nelson Estate
Wayne Miller Coins
Bob and LaWana Whaley
Joe and Sheilah Wilcynski

FOUNDERS, $10,000 TO $24,999
413 Building Company
A-1 Rentals/Party Plus
Adamson Foundation
Air Force Aid Society
Allen’s Super Store
Dr. and Mrs. F.M. Alvarez
Moira Ambrose
American Gem Corporation
American Nephrology Nurses’ Association
AMGEN
Anaconda Ancient Order of Hibernians
David and Cecilia Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Anderson
Loretta and Scott Andrews
AnnaCo Investment Management
Anonymous (4)
Apache Corporation
ARCO Foundation, Inc.
ASARCO, Inc.
Ashgrove Cement Company
Dr. D. Joan Balcombe
Bank of America Foundation
Bank of Montana/Norwest East
Brian and Kate Bartle
Mrs. Elizabeth Bayer
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THE 1909 SOCIETY—LIFETIME GIVING continued
Beartooth NBC KTVH 12
Dr. and Mrs. William B. Beaulieu
Bob and Shirley R. Bentzen
Bill and Grace Berberet
Kathleen Berberet
Dr. Richard C. Berberet
Berea Health Care Center
Bergum Drug
Bert and Ernie’s
Mr. and Mrs. Julio Bilbao
Bing Crosby Youth Fund
Dr. Roger Bisson
Allen Blackford, DDS
Leonard and Mary Bosanatz
Botz Family Foundation
Maxwell and Barbara Ann Botz
BP Amoco Foundation Inc. Matching Gift
Mrs. Marie Brazier
Bryce D. Breitenstein
Brewhouse Pub and Grill
Charles P. Brooke, MD
Joe and Vivian Morgan Brooke
Bullfrog Spas
Burger King Brands, Inc.
Burke Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. John Burke, III
Mr. Robert F. Burke
Mr. Daniel Burr
Mr. and Mrs. John D. Burr
Dr. John Cape
Caphe
Capital Motors
Capital Office Equipment
Mr. Leo C. Carroll
Paul and Lenette Caruso
Mr. and Mrs. Clement Cavanaugh
Mr. W. Michael Cavanaugh
Century 21 Heritage Realty, Inc.
Chai Hsin Cement Corp.
Charles M. Bair Trust
Charles White Trust
Dennis and Mary Chenovick
Chevron Texaco Matching Gift Program
Choctaw Photo

George and Helen Christensen
Kirk H. Christensen, DDS
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Clancey
Chuck Clark
Clausen Distributing
CLB, Corporation
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Cleary
Coca-Cola Scholars Foundation
College Access Foundation of California
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Collishaw
Colonial Hotel West Coast
Dr. Thomas J. Connors
Construction Specialties
Mr. Patrick Copenhaver
Mr. and Mrs. Terry B. Cosgrove
County Market
James R. Courtney and Ann Mullany Courtney
Cross Charitable Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Crowley
CTA Architects/Engineers
The Reverend John J. Darragh
Dr. Duane Daugharty
Mr. and Mrs. Ian Davidson
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Den Herder
Mr. and Mrs. Lynn E. Dickey
Doug and Patti Diehl
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Doody
Rebecca Dorwart
Doubek, Pyfer and Fox Law Firm
Dowling Family, LLC
Larry and Kathy Dreyer
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald B. Effing
Elks National Foundation
Jerry L. Ennis
Erin Foundation
Etchepare Family Foundation
Exxonmobil Foundation
Fanwood Foundation
Federal Reserve Bank
Mary E. Felder
Ms. Carol Z. Fergerson
Finstads Carpet One
First Citizens Bank
Mr. and Mrs. Casey J. FitzSimmons

Mr. and Mrs. Fred Flanders
Ms. Janet H. Forbes
Ford Motor Company
George Fortun
Bob and Rita Franklin
Mary Franklin
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Franklin
Thomas Gannon Estate
Tim and Carol Gill
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Gilligan
Nora M. Gilligan
Mary “Bette” Gilmartin Estate
Golden Eagle Construction, Inc.
Golden West Enterprises
Gough, Shanahan, Johnson, and Waterman
Grace Hagerty Estate
Jeffrey and Laura Grealish
Great Northern Hotel, Best Western Helena
Green Meadow Country Club
Mr. James Grose
Mr. and Mrs. James Gusick
Gusto Distribution
The Reverend Thomas P. Haffey
Fred and Pearl Hahn
Hampton Inn
Dr. and Mrs. Wayne Hansen
Wayne L. Hansen, DDS
Mr. Rolf Harmsen
Dr. Bernard D. Harrington
Ms. Gwen Hartman
Dr. and Mrs. William Hasquet
Rick and Jane Hays
Helena Community Credit Union
Helena Orthopedic Clinic, PLLP
Helena Sand and Gravel, Inc.
Mr. Terry M. Heller
Mrs. Katherine Helppie
Brian and Amy Heuiser/Heuiser Physical Therapy
Margaret Hibbard
The Reverend Daniel Hillen
Hinsdale Land Co., Inc.
Dr. and Mrs. John Holland
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Hoovestal
Mark Horak
Dr. and Mrs. Chesley Houske

Homecoming 2016 provided a special 
opportunity to reunite with friends, cheer 
on the Saints and see all the exciting new 
things happening on campus. In addition, 
the following Saints were inducted into the 
Athletic Hall of Fame: Jill (Kent) Jenneskens 
‘93; Shawn (Schweyen) Robertson ‘94; Jeff 
Shirley ‘06; and Kirk Stiles ‘02. Pat ’72 and 
Colleen ‘74 McCutcheon were recipients of 
the Warren Nelson Award.

OCTOBERSEPTEMBER

The new black box-style Flex Theatre in 
the lower Campus Center was completed 
last fall and provides a state-of-the-art 
theatre space with improved sound, 
lighting and projection systems as well 
as far greater flexibility in design and 
stage layout catered to each production. 
The flexible space is also used for guest 
speaker and student presentations.

Carroll was awarded a highly-selective 
National Endowment for the Humanities 
grant of $90,707 to establish the Re-
enchanting Nature: Humanities Perspectives 
program. The program is a three-week 
seminar for sixteen K-12 humanities 
teachers from across the country. It provides 
the opportunity to showcase the depth and 
caliber of Carroll’s humanities programs. 
Carroll hosted the first program in the 
summer of 2017. 
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Charles Howard
The Reverend John Hunthausen
IBM Corp. of Helena
IBM Matching Grants
IFG Leasing
Mrs. Marguerite Carroll Iller
Russ and Lisa Jacoby
Robert L. Jensen
Johnson Controls, Inc.
Mr. James A. Johnson
Pete and Mechille Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Johnston
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew Jordan
Leo A. Joyce Estate
Edward Judge
Juniper Capital/Kurt Ursich
Kaiser Family Foundation
John and Lisa Kalbfleisch
Dr. and Mrs. John Kall
Mr. Shirihiro Kanai
The Reverend Albert Kaparich
Mrs. Mary Kavanagh
Louise and Joe Keane
Mr. and Mrs. John Kelly
Mr. William Rohnkohl and Mrs. Kathleen Kelly
Mr. Leo “Skipper” Kelly
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Kern, III
Victor W. Kershul, MD
Francis T. Kiley
Marie King
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Kingzett
Knights of Columbus State Council
Natalie and Don Knudsen
Koch Foundation, Inc.
Robert Kolar
Dr. Stephen Kovarik and Dr. Virginia Frei-Kovarik
Mr. and Mrs. Jon Krutar
Lisa M. Kuntz
Kyung-nam Kwak
Lakeside Foundation
Mr. Gerald M. Landby
Dwayne and Rosemary Lane
Stanley Lane Estate
Dr. William K. Lane
Thomas and Debra Lanning

Gerald and Nancy Lapeyre
Ms. Jo Lasich
Marie Laurvick Estate
Joe and Ginevra Laux
Dr. Michael and Florette Lavelle
Mr. Dennis Lawrence
Leavey Foundation
Nancy Lee
The Reverend Marc Lenneman
Mrs. Marion Lenneman
Lewis and Clark County Fairgrounds
Dr. Christopher B. Lindsay
Nina Lococo
Mr. and Mrs. Wilfrid Loeken
Jesse and Ruth Long
Lopach Family Partnership, LLP
Dr. John F. Lowney
Lyon Consulting, LLC
Maddie’s Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Malshuk
Mr. James J. Manion
MARS, Inc
Marty Heller Real Estate, Inc.
Maryknoll Fathers and Brothers
Maryland Society of Jesus
Mathematical Association of America, Inc.
Dr. and Mrs. Dean Mawdsley
Joe and Patty Mazurek
Mr. and Mrs. James McCabe
Mr. and Mrs. Michael T. McCabe
Charles and Patricia (Flynn) McCarthy
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher J. McCarthy
The Reverend Robert J. McCarthy, Estate
William and Chieko McCarthy
Bob McCullough
Mr. Edward McHugh
Peter and Molly McHugh
Mr. and Mrs. James P. McMahon
Dr. Joan McMahon
William A. McMahon, MD
Steve Mergenthaler
Mr. and Mrs. Alfred ‘Bunky’ Meunier
Dr. Kathleen (Roberts) Meyer
Micron Technology Foundation, Inc.
Microsoft Matching Gifts

Bruce Mihelish
Ms. Marion Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Dan J. Minor
Dr. J. Thomas Mitchell
Mitchke Appraisal Service, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry ‘G.C.’ Mitchke
Dr. Thomas Moe
Dr. John Molloy
Mon-Oil Limited
Montana Committee for the Humanities
Montana International Insurance
Montana Section ASCE
Montana Society of CPAs
Montana State Golf Association
Montana Western Railway Co, Inc.
Mrs. Stella Montgomery
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Moriarity
Mr. and Mrs. John H. Morrison, Jr.
Mr. John H. Morrison
Dr. C. Paul Morrow
Mountain Meadow Inn
MSE-HKM Engineering Inc.
Dr. and Mrs. James Mungas
Dr. and Mrs. Gerald Murphy
Leo H. Murphy Estate
Myhre Advertising
Donald Nash Estate
National Association of Student 

Personnel Administrators
National Student Clearinghouse
Mr. Bob Nelson
Mr. and Mrs. Mickey M. E. “Mickey” Nelson
Mr. and Mrs. Norwyn Newby
Dr. and Mrs. Roger Newman
Drs. Mark and Laura Nicholson
Elma Niedermeyer
Bill Nies
Northwest Airlines
Northwest Bancorporation
Drs. Scott and Christina Nye
Ms. Patti O’Connell
Mr. Thomas F. O’Hara
Mrs. Jeanne Olson
The Monsignor Kevin O’Neill
Don and Bev Opitz

The Artaza Center for Excellence in Global 
Education awarded more than $13,000 in 
scholarships to students to participate in 
global education programs during winter 
break and spring semester. Students selected 
represented a wide variety of majors, from 
anthrozoology and engineering to the sciences 
and nursing, as well as full semesters abroad 
to short-term service programs. An additional 
$13,850 was awarded to students in the 
spring for summer and fall 2017 study and 
service abroad.

Due to the extraordinary generosity of an 
anonymous donor, the college received a $5 
million gift to build two additional apartment-style 
residence halls on campus. The new construction 
was completed in August 2017 and is an 
extension of the existing apartment-style residence 
halls completed in May of 2014. Net revenue from 
the new apartments will be directed to the Halo 
Scholarship fund. With this donation, the donor 
has provided Carroll with the single largest gift in 
the history of the college.

The Financial Aid and 
Admission staff chose the 
Helena Area Habitat for 
Humanity as their winter 
service project last year. The 
crew of 17 spent an afternoon 
painting a four-bedroom, two-
bath home in East Helena. This 
small act of kindness brought 
much joy to a deserving family 
this past spring.

NOVEMBER DECEMBER
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Over winter break, seven Carroll students traveled 
to Browning, Montana, on a Campus Ministry 
Headlights trip. The students worked with the 
De La Salle Blackfeet School. The participants 
all stated how moved they were by how 
overwhelmingly welcoming, loving, and hopeful 
the Blackfeet community were towards them and 
the work they were doing. They spoke about the 
meaningful connections developed during recess 
breaks and bonding at the cafeteria lunch tables.

“More so than probably any campus 
on this list, students at Carroll College 
are surrounded by world-class natural 
attractions.”

Carroll College was listed in TIME’s “10 
Best Colleges for People Who Love the 
Great Outdoors!” Criteria included access 
to national parks and forests and they 
made a point of selecting colleges where 
“appreciation of the outdoors was an 
underlying fabric of campus life.” 

THE 1909 SOCIETY—LIFETIME GIVING continued
John and Sandy O’Rourke
Bob and Beth Orscheln
Pacific Gas Transmission
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Page
Bruce and Lisa Parker
Robert and Ann Pasha
Kathleen Passey Estate
PEC Design-Build Corporation
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Peoples
Mrs. Janice Perkins
Peter Hass
Mr. Neil Peterson
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Petrino
Jeff and Kathie Philipps
Mr. Joe Phillips
Phillips Petroleum Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. David Pillatzke
Planned and Engineered Construction, Inc.
POPS, Inc./Paul’s Office Products
Mrs. Jeanne S. Porter
Mr. and Mrs. William Porter
Mrs. Elaine C. Power
Ms. Sarah Power
Nell M. Powers Estate
Pro Outfitters
The Reverend Leo Proxell
Prudential-Bache
Dr. and Mrs. Patrick Ragen
Mr. and Mrs. John I.C. Ramirez
Rarus Railway Company
Raytheon Company
Jim Reardon
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Reber
Regan Plumbing and Heating
The Reverend Gary W. Reller
Margaret Rickman
Mr. and Mrs. Russell J. Ritter
Mrs. Irene M. Roberts
The Reverend John Robertson
Dr. and Mrs. Patrick R. Robins
Mr. Ed Robinson
Mary Belle and J. Logan Rogers, MD
Mr. and Mrs. John Romasko

Mr. Philip B. Rose
Rotary Club of Helena
Ms. Donna Rowles
Ruckers Furniture
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Runkle
Ruth and Vernon Taylor Foundation
Ryan Thomas Photography
Mr. and Mrs. Andy Sabatini
SAFECO Insurance Companies
V. Thomas Sanderson, MD
Jon Satre and Paulette Etchart
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Scheewe
Mrs. Pat Schmechel
Mrs. W. Paul Schmechel
Schwab Charitable Gift Fund
Sharon Robinson Estate
Shell Oil Co. Foundation
Dr. and Mrs. Charles J. Sih
Silver Star Steakhouse
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence R. Simkins
Dr. Bill and Judy Simons
Mrs. Diane Simperman
Sisters of Charity of Leavenworth
SJ Unlimited
Mrs. Kimmy Skiftun
The Reverend John J. Sladich
Mr. Joseph Slobojan
SMA
Smith Barney, Harris Upham
Dr. Daniel J. Smith and Dr. Janet Wollersheim
John and Luanne Smith
Dr. Benjamin R. Spiger and 

Pastor Kendra R. Wilde
St. Helena Cathedral
St. James Cathedral
St. Paul Companies, Inc. Foundation
St. Vincent Health System
Mr. Fred St.Onge
Dr. Robert F. Stanchfield
State Business Assistance Service
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Stevenson
Dr. and Mrs. Dana Stiner
Mr. Douglas D. Sullivan

Gerald A. Sullivan
Mr. and Mrs. John Sullivan
Col. (Ret) Mary Pat Sullivan
Sunderland Foundation
T L and H Enterprises
TC Glass
The Bacchus Network
The Floor Show
The Tahoes
ThermX Southwest
Mr. William J. Thompson
Brian and Marci Topel
Thomas F. Topel
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Tracy
Glenn E. Tremper
Dr. and Mrs. Gerry Trobough
Trophies Unlimited Outfitters
U S West Communications
Universal Athletic Service, Inc.
UPS Foundation
US Bank Foundation
USDA Agricultural Research Service
Mrs. Barbara K. Van Cleve
Anne Marie Vandergeest
Vanguard Charitable Endowment Program
Van’s Thriftway
Leo and Mae Walchuk
Mr. and Mrs. Dave Waldenberg
Walsh Engineers
Rosalie Walsh and Alan Thompson
Ms. Annette M. Walstad and Mr. John P. Rausch
Mr. and Mrs. Darrell Walstad
The Reverend John Wang
Ms. Katharine Warfield and 

Ms. Nancy J. Gershenfeld
Jim and Lynn Watts
Dr. Arthur Westwell
Ted Whiting
Richard E. Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Williamson
Harry and Roberta Wilson
Wingate by Wyndham
Mr. Keith Zerschling
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Zigich
Mr. Stanley Zimmer

The Talking Saints forensics team 
has extended Carroll’s regional streak 
to 27 consecutive years of either 
winning or sharing the Northwest 
Forensics Conference title. They won 
the first place overall sweepstakes 
award at the Western Washington 
Regional Championships by beating 
more than twenty colleges and 
universities from Utah to California 
and all the Northwest states.

JANUARY2017
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Celena Alduenda
Caitlin Anglemier
Ellen Barta
Jessica Bates
Daniel Beierwaltes
Marguerite Bristow
Kaley Brouwers
Alexander Broyles
Kaycee Brustkern
Ellen Burns
Lauren Cain
Amanda Clark
Hannah Clark
Carly Colligan
Laura Combs
Glenda Van Daele
Chadwick Dunn
John Eaton
Leah Esposito
Chase Farrell
Megan Gipe
Amy Glatt
Ashley-Ann Goddard
Jacob Groh
Taylor Hanser
Jennifer Hassan
Teal Hatten
Hallie Hawe
Chloe Hendrickson
Leah Henningsen

Michael Hodge
Heather Huguet
Isabelle Hunt
Jordan Jernigan
Kaitlin Jones
Gabrielle Jones
Natalie Kassa
Nona Keeler
Morgen Kiff
Ellenna Kling
Victoria Kong
Emma Krump
Andrew Kures
Alex Kurtz
Gabriella Luchini
Fallon Machado
Marie Merkley
Christopher Michael
Paige Montgomery
Mary Moriarty
Michaela Nordheim
Bridgette Oberweiser
Theodore Olenick
Rette Olsen
Pierce Peasley
Aubrie Perry
Demi Pfarr
Paige Plancich
Alexander Ramirez
Ximena Rangel 

Josie Ray
Maren Reich
Lauren Rhoda
Ariana Richards
Abby Ritter
Hanna Roberts
Colton Rudie
Jessica Salmassian
Alexander Scheibner
Crystal Schmidt
Nicole Seehafer
Derek Sherlock
Savanna Sigl
Jessica Simkins
Brett Simons
Colby Smith
Wyatt Smith
MollyKate Stein
Kari Tirrell
Theresa Torres
Jordan Trinka
Leah Tyler
Deyanira Villalta
Madison Wall
Colton Welhaven
Raena Whitney
Morgan Widhalm
David Ybarra
Katie Zink

2017 GRATEFUL SAINTS

Twenty-nine months after its ceremonial groundbreaking, the 
Hunthausen Activity Center held its grand opening celebration 
in February. The HAC was filled with individuals near and dear 
to the college and none more so than Archbishop Raymond 
Hunthausen for whom the building is named. Highlights of 
the evening included a spirited performance by Carroll’s 
drum line and pep band, remarks from the Archbishop, and 
the unveiling of a cheerful, vibrant portrait of Archbishop 
Hunthausen, generously donated by the artist and Carroll 
alumna, Mary Larson ’95.

The Carroll College Grateful Saints 
student philanthropy program creates awareness 
among current students about the importance of 
philanthropy and the effect it has on their Carroll 
education and experience. Events throughout 
the academic year seek to develop gratitude and 
cultivate giving among the student body. In their 
senior year at Carroll, students are invited to 
participate in the Senior Grateful Saints campaign 
by making their first gift back to their college. To 
acknowledge their gift in the amount of their class 
year—$20.17 or more—senior Grateful Saints 
donors receive a star on their alumni walk brick.

FEBRUARY
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The St. Charles Borromeo 
Guild recognizes leadership donors who 
contribute $1,000 or more to Carroll College’s 
annual fund. The St. Charles Borromeo Guild 
Grant is awarded to financially and academically 
qualified students as a portion of their Carroll-
based financial aid package. These gifts made 
between July 1, 2016, and June 30, 2017.

The Reverend Thomas P. Haffey
Mrs. Lisa Hatfield
Helena Community Credit Union
Dr. and Mrs. John Holland
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Jardon
Angela and Ian Johnstone
Mr. and Mrs. Paul M. Jones
Mrs. Marie R. Kall
Louise and Joe Keane
Kiely Keane and Mike Green
Mr. Ed Kingzett
Steve Klepps
Mrs. Gail Lannan
Mr. Michael Larkin
Dr. Kristin M. Linzmeyer
Mr. and Mrs. Wilfrid Loeken
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Loendorf
James J. Lopach
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Maloy
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Malshuk
Mike and Margo Mansfield
Patrick and Colleen McCutcheon
McHugh Mobile Home Park
Mrs. Sarah (LaPlante) Miller
Ms. Marion Miller
Dr. and Mrs. John Monson
Montana Broom and Brush Supply
Mosaic Architecture
Joseph T. Mullen, MD
Dr. and Mrs. Roger Newman
Drs. Mark and Laura Nicholson
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Niedermeyer
Mrs. Jill Nowacki
The Reverend Joseph B. Oblinger
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Oster
Ms. Gerianne Ozirsky
The Reverend Leo Proxell
RG Investments
The Reverend John Robertson
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Rogers
Mr. Philip B. Rose

GUILD FELLOW, $5,000+
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Dumas
The Reverend Thomas R. Flynn
David and Mary Gaines
Dr. and Mrs. Harris D. Hanson
Mr. and Mrs. Theodore Lechner
Miss. Natasha K. Leidholt
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Mallette
Mr. and Mrs. Michael F. McMahon
Pepsi Cola of Helena
Col. (Ret) Mary Pat Sullivan

GUILD ASSOCIATE, $2,500 TO $4,999
Mr. and Mrs. David Bollinger
Ms. Patricia Chvatal
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Cunningham
Dan and Marilyn Durkin Family Foundation
Bob M. and Anne (Moylan) Douglas
John and Taylor Herr
Dr. Shelley Killen
Opportunity Bank of Montana
Dr. Martin Rausch
Drs. John and Grace Romano

GUILD MENTOR, $1,500 TO $2,499
Dr. and Mrs. Michael O. Anderson
Dick and Margaret Anderson
Brian Bartle
Paul R. Biebel and Barbara Billings-Biebel
Shaun and Mary Ann Corette
Frontline Glass Co., Inc.
Dr. Thomas L. George
Dr. and Mrs. James D. Hardwick
Dr. and Mrs. Terrance Judge
Caroline Kruschke-Mendoza
Thomas and Debra Lanning
Dr. Christopher B. Lindsay
Mr. Jerome Loendorf
Dr. David Martinez and Dr. Christina Mota
Mr. and Mrs. James R. McCabe
Mrs. Jeanne Olson
Ron and Linda Schafer
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Shaughnessy

Dr. Benjamin R. Spiger and 
Pastor Kendra R. Wilde

Mrs. Marilyn St. Pierre
Van’s Thriftway
Ms. Sarah Walsh
Bob and LaWana Whaley

GUILD MEMBER, $1,000 TO $1,499
Anonymous (2)
David and Cecilia Anderson
Anderson ZurMuehlen and Co., PC
Mr. David Anthony
Ms. Linda Ardisson
Dr. William and Helen Ballinger
Mr. and Mrs. William Blaylock
Daniel Burr
Mr. and Mrs. John Burr
Ms. Brenda Sebastian
Dr. and Mrs. Patrick Chan
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Clancey
The Reverend John J. Darragh
Bruce and Catherine Day
Dick Anderson Construction
Mr. and Mrs. Lynn E. Dickey
Doug and Patti Diehl
Josh and Kellie Dold
Rebecca Dorwart
Barbara M. Downs
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Downs
Larry and Kathy Dreyer
Major General James Duffy
Dr. and Mrs. James Duffy
Mark and Lynn Etchart
Mr. and Mrs. David A. Fazio
Ms. Carol Z. Fergerson
Finstads Carpet One
Dr. Robert Flynn
Louie A. Gloege
Great Divide Dental
Great Northern Hotel, Best Western Helena
Mr. James A. Grenier
Mr. James Grose
Gusto Distribution

Anthrozoology professor Dr. Erica Feuerbacher 
received an additional $40,000 from Maddie’s 
Fund to continue her research examining the 
effectiveness of canine temporary fostering 
programs. Through research conducted in the 
summer of 2016, Feuerbacher found that sleepover 
programs, which entailed dogs being fostered by a 
person for an evening, significantly reduced stress 
levels in shelter dogs. 

ST. CHARLES BORROMEO GUILD
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Carroll Connect, our new alumni directory and online 
networking platform, was officially launched this winter. 
It offers a way for alumni to connect with one another, 
share photos, get involved helping current students and 
young alums, post/search for jobs or internships, read 
about fellow alumni accomplishments and get Carroll 
news. As of this publication, the site connects over 
1,400 alumni from around the world.

A new endowed scholarship has been established honoring 
history professor Dr. Robert Swartout Jr. The Dr. Robert 
Swartout Endowed Scholarship was made possible through the 
generosity of Thomas ’83 and Kimberly ’84 Whyte, with the 
support of Daniel Whyte ’85, Michael Whyte ’88, and Rex Renk 
’88. The scholarship is intended for a worthy Montana student 
with a passion for history and who exemplifies the quality, 
character and academic promise of a student at  
Carroll College. 

The Reverend Stephen C. Rowan, PhD
Ms. Donna Rowles
Mrs. Pat Schmechel
Dr. Katherine Skillestad Winans and 

Mr. David C. Winans, Jr.
Robert M. St. John, MD
Dr. and Mrs. Gus Stein
Dana and Barbara Stiner

Anne (Zoanni) Taylor
The Floor Show
Mrs. Joan Twohy-Reynolds
Tom and Sharon Walsh
Ms. Annette M. Walstad and Mr. John P. Rausch
William and Betsey War
Stephen and Virginia Warnock
Dr. Arthur Westwell

Mr. and Mrs. Willis J. Wetstein
Mr. and Mrs. William Wilson
Wipfli, LLP

MARCH
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$100,000 +
Anonymous (2)
David and Christine Billion
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph Brakovec
Haynes Foundation ‡

Joseph W. Slobojan Trust
Mr. Raymond Kuntz
Lana Lee Favero Trust
Mr. Jerome Loendorf ‡

Mr. Terry Payne
Dr. and Mrs. James L. Schneller
Sodexo, Inc. ‡

Thomas and Kimberly Whyte

$75,000 TO $99,999
Dick and Margaret Anderson
Dennis and Phyllis Washington Foundation †

Mr. and Mrs. James D. Sinegal

$50,000 TO $74,999
Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway Foundation
Ms. Patricia Chvatal *
Mr. James (Tom) Harrison
Kathryn J Rinehart Estate
Roy F. Simperman *

$25,000 TO $49,999
Albatross, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. William Brodsky
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Buswell
Mr. Michael Dalton
Dick Anderson Construction
Diocese of Helena ‡

Mr. and Mrs. Louis Dumas †

Dr. and Mrs. Daniel Fiehrer ‡

Mr. Ralph Holmes and Ms. Judith Johnston
Dr. and Mrs. Terrance Judge
Dr. and Mrs. Conley G. Lacey
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Mallette ‡

Murdock Charitable Trust
Mrs. Mary Murphy
Ben Niedermeyer and Joanne Hidaka ‡

Mr. and Mrs. Doug Roberts

Mr. Joseph L. Schmit †

State of Montana *
Dr. John T. Vandeberg *
Tom and Sharon Walsh
Watkins Shepard Trucking *
Mr. and Mrs. Willis J. Wetstein *

$10,000 TO $24,999
Aaron and Erin Alme
Anonymous (1)
Apgar Foundation, Inc.
Dr. William G. (Jerry) Berberet *
Mr. and Mrs. John Bowman
Garry and Kathy Brayko *
Shaun and Mary Ann Corette *
Dr. and Mrs. Tim Dernbach
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Downey
Engineers Without Borders - USA
The Reverend Thomas R. Flynn ‡

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Gilligan
Harrington Bottling Co. *
Heisey Foundation †

James R. Green Estate
Dr. Martin Janout
Mr. James A. Johnson
Mr. William Rohnkohl and Mrs. Kathleen Kelly
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest L. Kradolfer *
MARS, Inc.
Patrick and Colleen McCutcheon †

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Mezger
Micron Technology Foundation, Inc.
Paul and Mary Ann Milhous
Nell M Powers Estate
Dr. and Mrs. Don Olson †

Dr. and Mrs. Albert Olszewski
Opportunity Bank of Montana ‡

Pepsi Cola of Helena †

Placer Motors, Inc. *
The Honorable Marc and Theresa Racicot ‡

Dave and Joyce Roberts ‡

James and Linda Roscoe †

The Reverend Stephen C. Rowan, PhD
The Reverend Daniel B. Shea †

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence R. Simkins
Joseph Spieker †

St. James Cathedral (Seattle, WA)
St. Peter’s Hospital
Sullivan Financial Group *
Mr. Peter W. Sullivan, CLU, ChFC ‡

TC Glass
ThermX Southwest
Treacy Foundation
Jim and Cindy Utterback *
Bill and Betsey War
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Williamson

$5,000 TO $9,999
Anonymous
Mr. and Mrs. David Bollinger *
Mr. Derek Burnham
Dr. and Mrs. J. Patrick Byorth ‡

Dr. LeRoy J. and Irene Ann (Jones) Byrd
Mr. and Mrs. Terry B. Cosgrove
Ms. Mary Ann Cotter
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Croisant
Mr. William Darcy *
Steve and Kori Dee †

Mr. Jerry DeMars
Brian Donahue †

Thomas F. and Diana S. Dowling ‡

Joe and Patt Etchart *
Jean E. Faure
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
Ms. Cheryl Floreen
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Floreen
Bob and Rita Franklin
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Fry
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Gochnauer/

Gouchnauer Family Foundation
Dr. Jeffry and Elizabeth Goldes
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph Grimes *
Mr. Sinan Guler
Mr. Matthew P. Hays
Rick and Jane Hays
Hinsdale Land Co., Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Jasmin *

Individual Donors
July 1, 2016, through June 30, 2017 

* 10–19 years of consecutive giving 
† 20–29 years of consecutive giving 
‡ 30+ years of consecutive giving

NOTE: We strive to ensure accuracy in this listing of benefactors who 
have generously supported Carroll College. If there is an error in the 
way we listed your gift or if you wish to make a change in your name as 
shown, please accept our apology and bring it to our attention by calling 
us at 406-447-5185 or sending us an email at alumni@carroll.edu. 

The Carroll College Men’s 
Basketball team won their first Frontier 
Conference tournament title since the 
2005-06 season. The team went 25-5 for 
the season. The sole senior on the team, 
Zach Taylor, was named Frontier Conference 
Player of the Year. The Saints entered the 
NAIA National Basketball Championship 
Tournament ranked fourth in the nation and 
made it to the quarterfinal round. 

INDIVIDUAL DONORS July 1, 2016 through June 30, 2017
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Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Jernigan
Mr. James Johns
Juniper Capital/Kurt Ursich
Knights Of Columbus, Helena, Council #844
Rajesh and Sandra Schneider Lall *
Ted and Patty Lechner †

The Reverend Marc Lenneman
Mrs. Marion Lenneman
James J. Lopach *
The Reverend Stan Malnar, MD *
Mike and Margo Mansfield
Maronick Charitable Foundation *
The Max Productions, LLC
Gene and Peggy McMahon †

Dr. Joan McMahon
Dr. Daniel and Rhonda Molloy
Montana Community Foundation
Joseph T. Mullen, MD †

N-3 Company
Drs. Scott and Christina Nye
Lori O’Connell
Michael and Lori Peterson
Jeff and Kathie Philipps
Eric and Anne Phillips
Riverhaus Design Group
Bob and Louise Robinson ‡

Gene Sajcich
Mr. and Mrs. Nelson Seeley †

Silicon Valley Community Foundation *
Spieker Sprinklers †

Mrs. Marilyn St. Pierre †

Col. (Ret) Mary Sullivan
Terry Cosgrove, LLC
Thomas O’Connor Trust
Dr. and Mrs. John P. Thomas, Jr. *
Evie Ugrin
John Walda
Ms. Sarah Walsh †

Walter P. Moore
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond D. Zinn

$2,500 TO $4,999
Anderson ZurMuehlen and Co., PC *
Anonymous (2)
Brian Bartle *
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Becky

Berea Health Care Center
Dr. John and Dr. Nanci Burk
Ann Marie Byrd
Candace A. Cain †

Capital Sports *
Mr. and Mrs. Sterling Carroll
David and Deidre Casey
Jerry and Jan Cashman
Cobb Foundation *
Heiko Philipp Coppola
Dan and Marilyn Durkin Family Foundation
Bruce and Catherine Day
Bob M. and Anne (Moylan) Douglas
Dundas Interiors
Dan and Marilyn Durkin
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Erickson
John and Sarah Etchart ‡

Eton Lane Foundation
Father Richard H. Sodja Estate
First Interstate Bank *
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Flanders *
Great Divide Cyclery
Dr. Paul Grmoljez
Jim and Sandra Gross ‡

Mrs. Mary Hanson ‡

Dr. and Mrs. James D. Hardwick *
Mrs. Lois Hardy
Marty and Gretchen Heller
John and Taylor Herr
Dr. Cindy Hollenbaugh *
Jane Buttrey Memorial Trust *
Robert and Nancy Jardon *
Mr. and Mrs. Kraig Kosena
KRTV
Mr. Don Laine *
Mr. Larry Larison
Dr. Christopher B. Lindsay
Nina Lococo
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Loendorf
Mike and Dawn Lopach ‡

Mr. and Mrs. James Maierle *
Mr. and Mrs. James McCabe *
Tom and Janeen McCarvel †
Mr. and Mrs. Charles N. McKenna *
Mr. Thomas McMahon

Ms. Tricia McMahon
MDU Resources Foundation
Mergenthaler Transfer
Mr. Steve Mergenthaler
Mr. and Mrs. James W. Meyer
Bruce Mihelish
Mr. and Mrs. Dan J. Minor *
Montana Broom and Brush Supply ‡

Morrison Maierle, Inc. †

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Mundt †

National Association of Student 
Personnel Administrators

Ms. Gerianne Ozirsky
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Page
PayneWest Insurance *
Phil and Kally Porrini †
Mrs. Elaine C. Power *
Dr. Martin Rausch
Drs. John and Grace Romano †

Mr. and Mrs. Wylie Rucker *
Ruckers Furniture *
Mr. Mike W. Sampson *
Dr. John L. Scharf †

Dr. and Mrs. Gerald Shields *
Mr. Shawn Smith *
Smitty’s Fireplace Shop, Inc. *
Dr. Benjamin R. Spiger and Pastor Kendra R. Wilde
Dr. and Mrs. Timothy Stanaway
Ms. Dannette Sullivan
Mr. and Mrs. Rich Thornton *
Brian and Marci Topel
US Bank Foundation
Valley Sand and Gravel, LLC *
Dr. Arthur Westwell *
Tina and Michael Wong *

$1,000 TO $2,499
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Adams
Allegra Marketing *
Ms. Adley Amaziah
ANAVICUS †

David and Cecilia Anderson *
Dr. and Mrs. Michael O. Anderson *
Loretta and Scott Andrews *
Anonymous (2)

 

The Carroll Indoor Track and Field team earned 
eleven All-American honors at the NAIA Indoor 
National Championship. The competition was 
led with a National Championship finish for the 
women’s 4x400 relay.

Through the enduring generosity of Roy F. Simperman, class of 1962, Carroll 
College was able to award $156,684 in scholarships to thirteen students 
through the Elsie P. Corette Memorial Scholarship and the Roy F. Simperman 
Science Scholarships. Over the years, the Simperman Math, Science and 
Nursing Scholarships and the Corette Scholarships have provided over 
$1,656,184 in aid to deserving students. This year’s average award was 
$12,000. 

APRIL
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INDIVIDUAL DONORS, continued
Mr. David Anthony
Mr. and Mrs. Presley Askew
Dr. William and Helen Ballinger
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Beausoleil *
Paul R. Biebel and Barbara Billings-Biebel
Mrs. Jane Bishop
Dr. Roger and Bertie Bisson
Mr. and Mrs. William Blaylock
Dr. James and Caroline Boitano †

Boston Scientific Employee Giving
Bowser’s Lucky Dog Casino
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Brady
Mrs. Marie Brazier *
Allegra Marketing Print and Web
Broadwater Hot Springs
Mr. and Mrs. Loren J. Brown
Regina Bruner
Eugene and Lauren Burke
Mr. and Mrs. Blaze Burnham
Daniel Burr ‡

Mr. and Mrs. John Burr
Dr. and Mrs. Barry Caparoso
Keith and Laren Carparelli
Ms. Brenda Sebastian
Dr. and Mrs. Patrick Chan
Chub and Mary D. Munger Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Clancey *
Clark and Luecht, PC
CMH Manufacturing West, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. William F. Cockhill
Ms. Peggy L. Cornwell
Corvallis Storage
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Cunningham
The Most Reverend Elden F. Curtiss
D.A. Davidson and Co.
Mr. Barry Damschen
The Reverend John J. Darragh †

Mr. Scott Davis *
Diamond Dream Wholesale and Supply *
Mr. and Mrs. Lynn E. Dickey
Doug and Patti Diehl
Josh and Kellie Dold
Rebecca Dorwart *

Dowling Studio Architects, PC
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Dowling
Barbara M. Downs *
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Downs *
Larry and Kathy Dreyer *
Mr. Robert Driscoll
Dr. and Mrs. James Duffy
Major General James Duffy †

Mrs. Ann Dunn †

Enterprise Holdings Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Mark C. Esponda
Mark and Lynn Etchart †

Dr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Evans
Mr. Antonio Fazio
Mr. and Mrs. David A. Fazio
Ms. Carol Z. Fergerson *
Finstads Carpet One
The Floor Show *
The Foundation for the Diocese of Helena, Inc.
Gary and Victoria Frei
Frontline Glass Co., Inc. *
David and Mary Gaines *
Mr. and Mrs. Ian S. Gardner
Mr. and Mrs. Dominic M. Garreffa
Dr. Thomas L. George *
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Gibson
Dr. Andrew Gilbert
Rick Gilbert
Dr. Tomas L. Graman
Great Divide Dental
Great Northern Hotel, Best Western Helena *
Mr. James A. Grenier
Mr. James Grose
Mr. and Mrs. Colin Gunstream
Mr. and Mrs. Michael T. Gustafson
Gusto Distribution *
The Reverend Thomas Haffey †

The Reverend Monsignor Joseph Harrington ‡

Mrs. Lisa Hatfield
Heins Creative, Inc
Helena Community Credit Union
Helena Orthodontics
Helena Rotary Foundation
Dr. Earl J. Heller
Parker Heller *

Mr. and Mrs. A. Brandt Henderson *
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher M. Herriges
Dr. and Mrs. John Holland
The Homestead Foundation, Inc.
Judge and Mrs. Thomas Honzel *
Mr. Jim Hunt
The Most Reverend Raymond Hunthausen
Mrs. Marguerite Carroll Iller †

Colin and Kelly Irvine
Mr. Shawn P. Irvine
Nicci Jasmin
John T. Molloy, MD, PLLC
Pete and Mechille Johnson
Angela Johnstone *
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Joyce
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Kachurak
Mrs. Marie R. Kall *
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Kasperick *
Kiely Keane and Mike Green
Louise and Joe Keane †

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent M. Kelly
Mr. and Mrs. Fredrick Kern, III
KHBB Television
Dr. Shelley Killen
Mr. Ed Kingzett
Mr. Joseph D. Klempel
Steve Klepps
Robert Kolar
Mr. Willard E. “Bill” Kopetski *
Caroline Kruschke-Mendoza *
Mr. and Mrs. William Lannan †

Thomas and Debra Lanning
Gerald and Nancy Lapeyre *
Mr. Michael Larkin
Ms. Jo Lasich ‡

Natasha K. Leidholt
Lewis and Clark County
Dr. Kristin M. Linzmeyer
Mr. and Mrs. Wilfrid Loeken
Leslie and John Majerus
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Maloy *
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Malshuk
Dr. David Martinez and Dr. Christina Mota
Dr. Sarah A. McAvoy
Mr. and Mrs. John R. McCabe

Five of Carroll’s graduating 
cadets took their oaths of 
appointment and became 
commissioned Second 
Lieutenants in the United 
States Army. 

Carroll College’s Constitutional Studies 
program was awarded $23,925 from the Apgar 
Foundation to support programming during the 
2017-18 academic year entitled, “Religious 
Freedom and the American Experiment.” It is 
the third and final year of funding from the 
Apgar Foundation, which aims to promote 
education in constitutional governance in the 
western tradition. 

MAY

Carroll conferred degrees on 
268 graduates during its 107th 
commencement ceremony. The 
ceremony included awards and honors 
for students, alumni, and faculty.
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Dr. and Mrs. Michael McCarthy ‡

Mr. John P. McCarvel
Sean McCutcheon
The Reverend Patrick C. McGurk †

McHugh Mobile Home Park *
Mary J. McHugh and Tony Olney †

Mr. and Mrs. Michael F. McMahon *
Mile High United Way
Ms. Marion Miller
Dr. and Mrs. John E. Galt
Dr. John Molloy
Dr. and Mrs. John Monson
Montana Knights of Columbus State Council
Montana Mini Storage
Montana State Golf Association †

David C and Diana L Moore *
Dean L. and David J. Morigeau
Mr. and Mrs. John H. Morrison, Jr. *
Mosaic Architecture
Mountain Meadow Inn
Mary Munger *
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Nachreiner
Drs. Mark and Laura Nicholson *
Alan and Nancy Nicholson
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Niedermeyer
 Helen Nielson
Northrop Grumman Corporation
NorthWestern Energy
Mrs. Jill Nowacki
The Reverend Joseph B. Oblinger
Ms. Patti O’Connell †
Mrs. Jeanne Olson
J. Andrew O’Neill *
John and Sandy O’Rourke
Thomas D. and Carolyn H. Paul †
Robert Peccia/Robert Peccia and Associates †

Dr. and Mrs. Gordon Peters †

Mr. Neil Peterson
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Porch
Power Townsend Company
The Reverend Leo Proxell *
Mr. and Mrs. John I.C. Ramirez *
Ms. Annette M. Walstad and Mr. John P. Rausch *
Kristen Rausch
Jack F. Redman

RG Investments
Ron and Tarcella Rickman
Robert Peccia and Associates, Inc. †

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Roberts
Don and Carol Roberts
Mrs. Irene M. Roberts †

Bruce and Kerrie Robertson
The Reverend John Robertson *
Mr. Benjamin Robinson
Mr. Ed Robinson *
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Robinson
The family of Mary Belle and J. Logan Rogers, MD
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Rogers
Mr. Philip B. Rose *
Rotary Club of Helena *
Ms. Donna Rowles
Mrs. Patricia Ryan
Larry and Sally Schaff
Gil and Jodi Schellenger
Mrs. Pat Schmechel
Mr. Vincent P. Scott
Mr. and Mrs. Stan Severin
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Shaughnessy *
Sherley Real Estate
Dr. William A. Shields
Shonkin Creek Livestock
Mrs. Kimmy Skiftun
Katherine Skillestad Winans and 

David C. Winans, Jr.
Susan (Snyder) Yates *
Mr. Kyle Spencer
Dr. and Mrs. Michael R. Spieker *
Robert M. St. John, MD
State Employees’ Charitable Giving Campaign
Dr. and Mrs. Gus Stein
Mrs. Velinda Stevens
Dana and Barbara Stiner
Mr. and Mrs. John C Sullivan
Dr. Bill Tacke and Ms. Barbara Teberg
Anne (Zoanni) Taylor
Thomas A. Broadie, MD
Mr. William J. Thompson
Joe and Irene Topel
Glenn E. Tremper
Paul and Nicole Tucci

Following President Tom Evans’ announcement that he 
would be leaving Carroll at the end of July, the Board of 
Trustees announced the appointment of Rev. Stephen C. 
Rowan, Ph.D., as the interim president of Carroll College, 
effective August 1, 2017.

This is the second time that Rev. Rowan has been the 
interim president for Carroll College, having served as 
our 13th president in 2000-2001. 

Carroll College is the winner of the 2016-17 
Bandy Memorial All-Sports Trophy Award for 
an unprecedented 13th time in school history. 
The Bandy Award is presented each year to the 
Frontier conference school that has accumulated 
the most points based on its league finish in 
football, men’s and women’s basketball, men’s 
and women’s cross country, women’s volleyball, 
and men’s and women’s golf. The Saints won 
Frontier Conference titles in women’s cross 
country, women’s volleyball and men’s basketball.

Mrs. Joan Twohy-Reynolds
Valley Bank ‡

The Reverend Thomas Vandenberg
Vanguard Charitable Endowment Program
Van’s Thriftway *
Mr. and Mrs. Darrell Walstad
The Reverend John Wang *
Jim and Lynn Watts
Mr. and Mrs. Monte Weeden
Dr. Theodore and Mrs. Kellie Wendt
Mr. Neil P. West
Bob and LaWana Whaley †
Mr. and Mrs. William Wilson
Wipfli, LLP *
Tyler J. Zimmer

JUNE
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Allegra Marketing
Aaron and Erin Alme
Anderson ZurMuehlen and Co., PC
Dick and Margaret Anderson
Loretta and Scott Andrews
Anonymous (5)
Mr. Kyle J. Baker
Bank of America Charitable Gift Fund
Mrs. Karen Barclay Fagg and The 

Honorable Russell Fagg
Brian Bartle
The Honorable Gordon Bennett 

and Ms. Norma Tirrell
Dr. William G. (Jerry) Berberet
Big Sky Managed Care
David and Christine Billion
Drs. Eddy and Terry Kay Birrer
Dr. Roger and Bertie Bisson
Mr. and Mrs. William C. Blum
Mr. and Mrs. John K. Blume, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. David Bollinger
Mr. William O. Bouten
Mr. and Mrs. John Bowman
Garry and Kathy Brayko
Mr. and Mrs. William Brodsky
Regina and Richard Bruner
Drs. John and Nanci Burk
Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway Foundation
Dr. and Mrs. J. Patrick Byorth
Ann Marie Byrd
Candace A. Cain
Keith and Laren Carparelli
Mr. and Mrs. Sterling Carroll
David and Deidre Casey
Chevron Matching Employee Funds
Ms. Patricia Chvatal
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Cleary
Heiko Philipp Coppola
Shaun and Mary Ann Corette
Mr. and Mrs. Terry B. Cosgrove
CTA Architects/Engineers
Mr. Michael Dalton
Bruce and Catherine Day

Dennis and Phyllis Washington Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Dernbach
Dr. and Mrs. Tim Dernbach
Dick Anderson Construction
Diocese of Helena
Brian Donahue
Dowling Studio Architects, PC
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Dowling
Thomas F. and Diana S. Dowling
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Downey
Friends of Carroll
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Downs
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Dumas
E . L. Wiegand Foundation
John and Sarah Etchart
Joe and Patt Etchart
Mark and Lynn Etchart
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Evans
Father Richard H. Sodja Estate
Jean E. Faure
Dr. and Mrs. Daniel Fiehrer
First Interstate BancSystem Foundation
First Interstate Bank
The Reverend Thomas R. Flynn
Bob and Rita Franklin
Mary Franklin
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Franklin
Dr. Christopher C. Fuller and 

Mrs. Martha Gonzalez
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Gilligan
Golden Eagle Construction, Inc.
Dr. Jeffry and Elizabeth Goldes
Google Matching Gifts Program
Mr. James A. Grenier
Dr. Paul Grmoljez
The Reverend Thomas P. Haffey
Mrs. Meg Hall
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Harding
Dr. and Mrs. James D. Hardwick
Mrs. Lois Hardy
The Reverend Monsignor Joseph Harrington
Mr. James (Tom) Harrison
Mr. Matthew P. Hays

Rick and Jane Hays
Heins Creative, Inc
Dr. Earl J. Heller
Marty and Gretchen Heller
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher M. Herriges
Hinsdale Land Co., Inc.
Dr. Cindy Hollenbaugh
The Most Reverend Raymond Hunthausen
Intel Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Jasmin
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Jernigan
Pete and Mechille Johnson
Angela and Ian Johnstone
Dr. and Mrs. Terrance Judge
Juniper Capital/Kurt Ursich
John and Lisa Kalbfleisch
Mr. William Rohnkohl and Mrs. Kathleen Kelly
Tim Kelly
Mr. Raymond Kuntz
Dr. and Mrs. Conley G. Lacey
Mr. Don Laine
Ted and Patty Lechner
The Reverend Marc Lenneman
Mrs. Marion Lenneman
Nina Lococo
Mr. Jerome Loendorf
Mike and Dawn Lopach
Ms. Sandra Mahoney
Leslie and John Majerus
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Mallette
The Reverend Stan Malnar, MD
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Maloy
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Malshuk
Mike and Margo Mansfield
Mr. E. Phil Maronick
Elaine Maronick
Mary Alice Fortin Foundation, Inc.
Mass Mutual Financial Group
Dr. Sarah A. McAvoy
John and Paula McCarvel
Tom and Janeen McCarvel

Mind Body Spirit Campaign 
Gifts of $1,000 or more 
November 10, 2011, through June 30, 2017

Anthrozoology students spent three weeks in  
South Africa with the program “Wildlife 
Conservation, Economic and Care.” Students 
learned about the human/animal impact in rural 
communities, assisted in rural veterinary outreach, 
visited game reserves and a wildlife rehabilitation 
center, and partook in a game capture course 
where they simulated darting wild animals (using a 
man-made target) from a helicopter.

EXPANDING THE MIND with enhancements to 
the Corette Library and new equine facilities for the 
anthrozoology program.

DEVELOPING THE BODY with recreational 
facilities that enrich the physical, emotional and social 
well-being of students. 

NURTURING THE SPIRIT through spaces for 
worship and service. 

MIND BODY SPIRIT CAMPAIGN
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Patrick and Colleen McCutcheon
Sean McCutcheon
Gene and Peggy McMahon
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Messer
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Mezger
Paul and Mary Ann Milhous
Mr. and Mrs. Dan J. Minor
Dr. Daniel and Rhonda Molloy
Dr. John T. Molloy
Montana Community Foundation
Moore Appraising
Susan Moore and Pete Sabio
Mountain West Bank
Mary Munger
N-3 Company
National Student Clearinghouse
Mr. and Mrs. Erik Nelson
Ben Niedermeyer and Joanne Hidaka
Mr. and Mrs. Steven W. Nistler
Lori O’Connell
Ms. Patti O’Connell
Anonymous
Karin Olsen
Dr. Don and Joanne Olson
Dr. and Mrs. Albert Olszewski
Opportunity Bank of Montana
Orscheln Industries Foundation
Don Orscheln
Bob and Beth Orscheln
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Page
Mr. Terry Payne
Laura and Scott Perry
Margaret Perryman
Michael and Lori Peterson
Jeff and Kathie Philipps
Eric and Anne Phillips
Phil and Kally Porrini
Joan Poston
The Honorable Marc and Theresa Racicot
Dr. and Mrs. Patrick Ragen
Mr. and Mrs. John I.C. Ramirez
Ms. Annette M. Walstad and Mr. John P. Rausch
Ms. Kristen Rausch
Ron and Tarcella Rickman
Riverhaus Design Group
Dave and Joyce Roberts

Mr. and Mrs. Doug Roberts
Mr. Benjamin Robinson
Bob and Louise Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas F. Robinson
The family of Mary Belle and 

J. Logan Rogers, MD
James and Linda Roscoe
The Reverend Stephen C. Rowan, PhD
The Very Reverend Michael G. Ryan
Gene Sajcich
Jon Satre and Paulette Etchart
Dr. and Mrs. James L. Schneller
Mark and Rosemary Walsh Semmens
Mr. and Mrs. Stan Severin
The Reverend Daniel B. Shea
Dr. and Mrs. William A. Shields
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence R. Simkins
Roy F. Simperman
Mrs. Kimmy Skiftun
Sodexo, Inc.
St. James Cathedral (Seattle, WA)
St. Peter’s Hospital
Dr. and Mrs. Gus Stein
Mrs. Velinda Stevens
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Stevenson
Strake Foundation
Sullivan Financial Group
Ms. Dannette Sullivan
Mr. Peter W. Sullivan, CLU, ChFC
ThermX Southwest
John and Kelly Thies
Dr. and Mrs. John P. Thomas, Jr.
Mr. William J. Thompson
Treacy Foundation
Glenn E. Tremper
Evie Ugrin
Jim and Cindy Utterback
Michael and Heidi Van Diest
Dr. John T. Vandeberg
The Reverend Thomas Vandenberg
John Walda
Mr. Ryan Wall
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Walsh
Ms. Sarah Walsh
Tom and Sharon Walsh
Bill and Betsey War

Ms. Katharine Warfield and 
Ms. Nancy J. Gershenfeld

Watkins Shepard Trucking
Wells Fargo
Mr. Neil P. West
Mr. and Mrs. Willis J. Wetstein
Bob and LaWana Whaley
Joe and Sheilah Wilcynski
Tyler J. Zimmer
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond D. Zinn

Health Science professor Kelly Parsley’s 
Public Health Theories and Practice class was 
awarded the 2017 Alcohol Education Summit 
Outstanding Community Program of the Year 
award. The award recognizes a community 
program that has helped to change the drinking 
culture in their community. Their efforts 
included a combination of assessing alcohol 
use, implementing educational strategies, and 
supporting community partnerships. 

Studying abroad is an integral part of the 
Spanish major at Carroll, as all Spanish 
majors must spend four to six weeks 
in a country where Spanish is spoken. 
This summer, five students were in 
Ecuador. They interned with the non-profit 
organization Families with Heart, job 
shadowed at the medical clinic in Puerto 
Quito or collected data for individual 
research projects. 

For a second-year in a row, 
class of 2017 graduate and 
cross country and track and field 
All-American Leah Esposito was 
named the 2016-17 CoSIDA 
Academic All-America College 
Division Track and Field/Cross 
Country Academic All-America of 
the Year.  Academically, Esposito 
graduated with a 3.97 GPA in the 
biology program at Carroll. 
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OPERATING EXPENSES
2016-2017, by function  
Total: $33,705,714

FINANCIAL OVERVIEW

MIND BODY SPIRIT 
CAMPAIGN 
Gifts and pledges received for the Mind Body Spirit 
campaign from November 10, 2011, to June 30, 2017.   

ALL REVENUE SOURCES 2016-2017

Pledges and 
gifts received by 
campaign segment

Total pledges and gifts

GIFTS AND 
PLEDGES
The 2014-2015 and 2016-2017 
Gifts and Pledges values 
includes significant gifts and 
pledges directed to the Mind 
Body Spirit campaign.
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Mind Body Spirit capital campaign total pledges and gifts

Campaign goal: $20,730,134

$19,453,103 

Hunthausen
Activity Center

$11,250,000
$11,362,710 

Library

$1,397,180 
$1,125,000

Chapel

$6,244,321
$6,105,134   

Anthrozoology

$448,892

$2,250,000

2015-162014-152013-142012-132011-122010-11

$2,997,605 

$6,086,940 
$5,526,946 $5,391,331 

$14,004,929 

$5,620,275 

2016-17

$13,541,578

Campaign Totals:  Goal Cash and Pledges
   
 Anthrozoology $2,250,000.00 $448,892.00
 Chapel $6,105,134.00 $6,244,321.00
 Library $1,125,000.00 $1,397,180.00
 Hunthausen Activity Center $11,250,000.00 $11,362,710.00
 Totals $20,730,134.00 $19,453,103.00
   
   
Fiscal Year Giving Total - Cash and Pledges:  $17,771,712.00 
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CANDACE CAIN, ’82  
Interim Vice President  
for Advancement  
406-447-4388 
ccain@carroll.edu 

DAN MINOR  
Interim Associate 
Vice President for 
Advancement 
406-447-5528 
dminor@carroll.edu

KELLIE DOLD  
Director of  
Annual Giving  
406-447-4321 
kdold@carroll.edu

CONTACT  
INFORMATION

This year you can to view the 
Carroll College Annual Report 
donor lists on the Carroll website 
at www.carroll.edu/annualreport. 

Did you see a mistake in how your name was listed? 
Please let us know. Also, make sure we have your 
current contact details so you receive the latest 
donor information. Update your contact information at 
www.carroll.edu/give or call the Carroll College Office 
of Institutional Advancement at 406-447-4491.

You’d rather 
be online?

CARROLL COLLEGE OFFICE OF INSTITUTIONAL ADVANCEMENT
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The Carroll College Choirs Christmas 
concert in the Cathedral of St. Helena 
on December 11, 2016.


